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Members are reminded when making decisions that the Public Sector Equality Duty 2010 requires Members to have due regard to the 
need to: Eliminate unlawful discrimination, harassment and victimisation and other conduct that is prohibited by the Act, advance 
equality of opportunity between people who share a characteristic and those who don't, and to foster good relations between people 
who share a characteristic and those who don't. 
All Committee documents can be found on the Buckingham Town Council’s website. Alternatively, the Clerk can send you a copy of 
any minutes, reports or other information. To do this, send a request using the contact details set out above. 

 

 

Wednesday, 18 June 2025 
Councillors 
 
You are summoned to a Staffing Committee (Confidential Matters) meeting of Buckingham Town Council to be 
held on Monday 23rd June 2025 at 7pm in the Council Chamber, Cornwalls Meadow, Buckingham.   
 

 
Claire Molyneux 
Town Clerk  
 
AGENDA 
 
1. Election of Chair 

Members to elect a Chair of the Staffing Committee (Confidential Matters) for 2025-2026. 
 

2. Apologies for absence 
Members are asked to receive apologies for absence. 

 
3. Election of Vice Chair 

Members to elect a Vice Chair of the Staffing Committee (Confidential Matters) for 2025-2026. 
 
4. Declarations of interest 

To receive declarations of any personal or prejudicial interest under consideration on this agenda in 
accordance with the Localism Act 2011 Sections 26-34 & Schedule 4. 

 
5. Date of the next meeting: As required. 
 
 
 
To Committee Members: 

 
 

 
Cllr. R. Ahmed 
Cllr. F. Davies  Town Mayor 
Cllr. L. Draper 
Cllr. J. Harvey 
Cllr. A. Mahi 

 
 
Cllr. H. Mordue 
Cllr. J. Mordue 
Cllr. L. O’Donoghue 
Cllr. R. Stuchbury 
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